
 
 

Success Stories Shared 
from the Human Services Collaborative Body 

 
 

Livingston County agencies were surveyed by the Human Services Collaborative Body to gather 
their feedback and impact on how they served folks during the pandemic.  Here is an overview 
of challenges, successes and how we can adapt to future situations to better serve Livingston 
County. 
 
As we move through the initial pandemic response and work to reopen after COVID-19, we 
need to take a moment to reflect on the path we took. It took all of us working collaboratively 
to successfully manage this journey.  
 
The attached is a love letter to our community.  It is a recognition of the work of those with a 
passion to serve their community, and an appreciation for their skillful navigation of the many 
bumps on the road in recent months.  
 
As you reflect on the past seven months, take a moment to recognize all of the work it took to 
manage through it.  We are stronger because of this journey. As one survey respondent stated, 
"Our sense of community has deepened."  
 

 
 
To learn more about the Livingston County Human Services Collaborative Body, visit: 
https://www.livgov.com/hscb/ or check out 
https://www.facebook.com/humanservicescollaborativebody. 
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